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March 23, 1998 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Kiverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

Thank you for your correspondence dated January 30, 1998, informing us of your 
reception of WXLN-AM, Solid Gospel 1570. 

I apologize for the tardiness in responding, however, Janet Lackey is no longer with 
our station and your letter has only recently been passed on to me. 

Please accept this letter as confirmation of your reception of our station in 
Pennsylvania, on 1570 kiloHertz. 

VVe appreciate your listening and May God bless you. 

( tek. Cy.Z.<< 

Vivien W. Ogburn, 
Office Manager 
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